
 

 

13th March 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
BUS CONTRACT 
 
The school recently held a tender, inviting a number of companies to bid for the contract to 
provide the out of catchment home to school transport for students at Farmor’s School. 
 
The contract has been awarded to Pulhams Coaches, who will be taking responsibility for 
the entire process. This means that, from this year, parents will be able to book the required 
student seat online via the Pulhams website for travel from September 2024 and select the 
preferred payment method. 
 
Pulhams will also issue the bus passes, and will provide contact information should you have 
any queries or issues. 
 
A reminder of the process will be uploaded to the school website next week along with the 
relevant links to enable parents to book the required places. 
 
There are no changes to the current In-catchment bus process, which is delivered via 
Gloucestershire County Council.  
 
If you have any queries please send an email to finance@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk; we will be 
happy to help. 
 
Kinds regards 

Sarah Hughes 
 
Sarah Hughes 
Business Manager 
 
shughes@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk 
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